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August 5, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
If you are interested in helping in the classroom, just let me know and I will plan you into 
the day. 
 
I have included a book order form this week.    The book clubs are a great way to build an 
inexpensive library for your student.   The classroom earns points that are used to buy 
classroom books.   I will wait for orders to come in until Friday, August 31st, before placing 
the class order.  It is easiest to order online.  The website is located at 
https://books.howekinder.com. 
 
I have included a form to create a class directory.  Parents find it very helpful for arranging 
playdates and parties.   I will create the directory and send it home next week. 
 
If you find worksheets that are not complete, students can take some time at home to 
finish them up, because it is good practice.  It is not necessary to return them to school.  It 
is also not necessary to turn in work from the homework calendar.   I would like the 
calendar returned at the end of the month. 
 
You will notice that I have printed the Kindergarten Sight Words on the back of this 
newsletter.     These words are to be read on sight, and not sounded out.  Help your child 
practice a few sight words at a time and point out sight words when reading to them. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions. My cell number is (916) 799-
4497.  You can leave a message or send me a text message.  My email address is 
steve@howekinder.com.    
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Howe 
Mary Tsukamoto Elementary School 
 
 

https://books.howekinder.com/


Kindergarten High Frequency Words 
 
 

 
* Words tested in the first trimester 

I* can* we* the* like* a* see* 

go* to* have is play are for 

you this do and* what little said 

here was she he has look with 

my me where at in it of 

on they down one big small come 

that be am no his had as 


